
Thank you to everyone who completed the follow up to the Parentwise Survey. Most people 
doing so tended to agree that a full perimeter fence around the school grounds is not needed 
but some very valid points were made about the border between the top playground and the 
Nature Trail where there is no fence. I have raised these concerns today with the Infrastructure 
Team within Fife Council. 
 
Out the matter of cost of the school day, the only consistent concern raised was around shoes. 
Following previous parental feedback, I already recognised this as an issue and I made 
amendments to the shoe suggestions in the P1-7 Information which came home in the reports 
and which is available here: A-Z (glowscotland.org.uk). I hope this might help.  

 

With regards to communication, there are mixed opinions, some people prefer everything to 
come at once in a weekly information and others prefer more regular shorter emails. I will 
continue to work on this next session and we could perhaps discuss at a Parent Council 
meeting. 

 

Lucy Jess 

28/6/24 

https://blogs.glowscotland.org.uk/fi/public/wormitprimaryschool/uploads/sites/12732/2024/06/14104003/A-Z-Procedures-2024.pdf

